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Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto Ontario

M4P 1E4

Attention: Kirsten Walli,
Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2013-0046

Please find attached the Interrogatories of Building Owners and Managers Association - Greater
Toronto (BOMA), in the above noted proceeding. I would request that if Enbridge personnel do
not understand any aspect of a question, or are of the view that it needs to be clarified, to contact
me at (416) 941-8861, or tbrett@foglers.com.

Two hard copies will be mailed to the Board.

Yours truly,

FOGLER, RUBINOFE- LLP

S ot

Thomas Brett
TB/dd

Encls.

cc: All Parties
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